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New Olympic city contracts stipulate respect for workers’ rights
How British unions are helping workers suffering from stress
__________________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour news update recorded on Wednesday, April 19, 2017. I'm Marc Belanger.
The International Olympic Committee has been pressured by labour unions and other organizations to put respect for human rights in the contracts signed by cities hosting the Games. A RadioLabour interview with Brendan Schwab, the head of UNI World Athletes
Mental health issues such as debilitating stress are a major cause of absenteeism and other problems in the workplace according to the UK’s Trades Union Congress. That’s why the TUC has implemented a programme to help workers and employers tackle the problem. The programme includes workplace health representatives who help workers find care. At a recent conference on mental health issues TUC Northern Regional Secretary Beth Farhat described the TUC programme which is helping both workers and employers build healthier, safer work places.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, Twitter, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

